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June 20, 2024 

 

Dear Cherry Hill Public Schools Community, 

I am writing to inform you that on June 25, 2024, the Board of Education will act upon my 
recommendation to appoint Ms. Carole Roskoph as Supervisor of Special Projects for the Cherry 
Hill Public Schools beginning July 1, 2024.   

Ms. Roskoph has served our district for 23 years, most recently as an Assistant Principal at Cherry 
Hill High School West. Prior to that, she taught English at West, touching the lives of thousands of 
students through her teaching, her work as Activities Coordinator for the school and her work as the 
business administrator for the West Theater program. Ms. Roskoph's dedication to the Cherry Hill 
community is also life-long, having grown up here, having raised her son here, and currently serving 
in her 11th year as Cherry Hill Township Councilwoman. 

The search for a new Assistant Principal at Cherry Hill High School West will be underway in the 
coming weeks. 

I know you will join me in congratulating Ms. Roskoph on her new role! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kwame Morton, Sr.  
Superintendent, Cherry Hill Public Schools 

 

 


